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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Cox Green School Fund - New Online Donation Portal 
 
At Cox Green School, we strive to provide every student with an exceptional learning experience that goes beyond 
the classroom. The Cox Green School Fund plays a vital role in making this possible by funding the essential 
extras that government funding simply does not cover. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of our community, we’ve already achieved some fantastic enhancements—most recently, 
the installation of two outdoor canopied seating areas in summer 2023. These spaces offer our students a more 
comfortable and flexible environment during breaks and lunchtimes, helping to improve their wellbeing and social 
interactions. 
 
Looking ahead, we are currently fundraising for an exciting and much-needed project: the purchase of a new school 
minibus. This will allow us to expand opportunities for educational trips, sports fixtures, and community 
engagement, enriching the school experience for all students. 
 
By donating to the Cox Green School Fund, you are directly contributing to your child’s education and helping us 
maintain and grow the vibrant learning environment they deserve. Every contribution, no matter the size, helps 
us move closer to our goals. We are therefore pleased to let you know that it is now even easier to donate via our 
new online donation portal where you can make a one-off donation or set up a regular monthly donation. To find 
out more, please visit: 
 
Cox Green School - Donate now 
 
Join us in making a difference—support the Cox Green School Fund today. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D Edwards 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/28615#!/DonationDetails

